
SOCKATHON SHOP OPEN!
-RAISING MONEY FOR SCHOLARSHIPS 
The Hazelwood PTA Council is hosting a fundraiser to
raise money for our Scholarship Fund.  Shop our
Sockathon shop for fun printed socks in Women's,
Men's and Kid's sizes.  Visit this link to shop, please
help us promote by sharing our flyer.  Hurry - our
shop closes on February 28th! 
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PTA's mission is to make every child's potential a
reality by engaging and empowering families and
communities to advocate for all children.

Dates to
Remember:

 







 

 

 

 




FEBRUARY 16 (THURS) 

PTA Council General Meeting 

6:30pm

Zoom link 

 

FEBRUARY 21 (TUES)

Board of Education Meeting,

6:30pm

 

MARCH 4  (SAT)

HSD Spring Showcase

10am - 2pm  

Central High School

 




FEBRUARY 23 (THURS)

HSD BOE Community Forum

6 - 7:30pm

East High School Library

 

https://www.sockathon.com/pages/storefront?rfsn=7068291.c0832e
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Kyl442KAXUX2M37UIxUQlkwC0BqPmRtp/view?usp=sharing
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86948056974?pwd=d05KU3I5eDV6YytJcHJDR080aXRlQT09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86948056974?pwd=d05KU3I5eDV6YytJcHJDR080aXRlQT09
https://www.hazelwoodschools.org/HSDBoardMeetings


 Registration is now open for the 41st
Hazelwood Scholarship Run/Walk!  This
family-fun event will take place on
Saturday, May 13th at Hazelwood Central
with races for all ages, including a 5K, 1
Mile and even a fun Color Blast Run. 
 Register online now at this link or print
the paper form and turn in to your home
school.  Help us promote to your school
families by sharing our flyer via email and
social media.  The school with the most
participants will win bragging rights and
get their name added to our traveling
trophy!  Take advantage of our Early Bird
pricing now until April 12th. 
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41ST HAZELWOOD SCHOLARSHIP
RUN/WALK - REGISTRATION OPEN! 

HAZELWOOD PTA
SCHOLARSHIP
-APPLY NOW! 


We are now accepting
applications for our Hazelwood
PTA Scholarship Program. We
will award up to one hundred

$500 scholarships to our
Hazelwood seniors.  This award
is open to Hazelwood seniors at
East, Central and West High and

the Opportunity Center (click
here for qualifying criteria).

Applications may be completed
online at this link. We

recommend that you download
the application questions at
this link and prepare your

answers offline before filling
out the form online.  The

deadline to apply is 
April 2nd, 2023.

 Congratulations to
Laila Pitchford!  Laila is
a 2nd grader at Brown

Elementary and her
design (pictured at

right ) was voted as our
official Run/Walk logo!  

Thank you to all the
Hazelwood students

who submitted entries. 

  

https://raceroster.com/events/2023/71781/hazelwood-pta-scholarship-runwalk
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1mOmYf8JVRxUYE1qFA00-fRmZyVyoOsCZ/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1_XD5qvyd76YFZqjv52pvfCV78DKsCN5F/view?usp=share_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1tJh1SlopIxWb_h1eGzGPcBBbvoxvnxsr/view?usp=share_link
https://hazelwoodptacouncil.com/scholarship-program
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfnKcBQNahdim0ZehqQhhXiq7JThypgk2fRo8psCdgK3dHGYA/viewform
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1-dmjIk8oXrEZVcrn-r4pVGd4jFj49DkT/view


HAZELWOOD PTA FOUNDERS' DAY
FEBRUARY 2, 2023 
Thank you to everyone who helped make our
Founders' Day event a success!  We celebrated on
February 2nd the founding of PTA, our teachers and
support staff of the year and your generous
donations to our Scholarship Fund.  With your help,
we raised over $23,000!  It was so wonderful to see
everyone in person and we had over 750 attendees. 
 A special Thank You to the Hazelwood School
District for helping us organize this event. 
 
 

HSD PTA COUNCIL. NEWSLETTER - FEB 2023 PAGE 03

HELPFUL LINKS 
HSD PTA Council Website 

HSD PTA Council Facebook 

Donate to HSD PTA Council 

Missouri PTA Website

MIssouri PTA Facebook Hazelwood School District Website 

National PTA Website 

Contact HSD PTA Council 

HSD BOE COMMUNITY
FORUM

FEBRUARY 23, 2023  

The Hazelwood School
District will have a
Board of Education

Community Forum on
Thursday, February

23rd from 6 - 7:30pm
at Hazelwood East. 
 Attendees will have

an opportunity to
share thoughts and
questions with our

superintendent and
members of our Board

of Education. 
 

District Teacher of the
Year, Kathleen Naudi
and Dr. Collins-Hart

https://hazelwoodptacouncil.com/
https://hazelwoodptacouncil.com/
https://www.facebook.com/hazelwoodptacouncil
https://hazelwoodptacouncil.com/donate
https://hazelwoodptacouncil.com/donate
https://mopta.org/
https://www.facebook.com/MissouriPTA
https://www.hazelwoodschools.org/
https://www.pta.org/
https://www.pta.org/
https://hazelwoodptacouncil.com/contact-us-1
https://hazelwoodptacouncil.com/contact-us-1

